
 

 

    Fax. #(609) 777-1914 
 
 
M. Michael McCabe         3/21/11 
Site Administrator 
Jersey City PPG Chromium Sites 
 

APPROVAL 

Re: Remedial Investigation Work Plan 
Non-Residential Chromate Chemical Production Waste Sites – Site 016 (SRI-PI 
G000008791); Jersey City, New Jersey 

Dear Mr. McCabe: 

The New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection (Department) has completed review of 
the Remedial Investigation Work Plan; Non-Residential Chromate Chemical Production Waste 
Sites – Site 016 (SRI-PI G000008791); Jersey City, New Jersey (RIWP) prepared by AECOM 
for PPG Industries dated February 2011.   

Please issue replacement cover pages for the RIWP to document its status as “Final” rather than 
“Draft”.  The Department hereby approves the RIWP, effective upon receipt of the replacement 
pages. 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, contact me at (609) 984-2905. 

Sincerely, 

 
Thomas J. Cozzi, Assistant Director 
Site Remediation DEP 

C: Brian McPeak, Project Manager 
     Dave Doyle, DEP 
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